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﻿
Keeping big money influence out of politics.
﻿
There is no question that special interest money has a corrupting influence on politics
and government. 
There is no question that those entities who have the ability to supply the money have
a significantly greater amount of influence on government policymakers. 

Mahalo from a simple citizen who would like politicians to consider what is Pono and take
action.

Regards,
Pamela Burrell 
Kalihiwai, Kaua’i 
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